Chesapeake Sport Pilot Flying Club Fact Sheet
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Members of the Chesapeake Sport Pilot Flying Club will be part of the annual Tangier Island Holly Run at Bay Bridge airport on December 5, 2015. The Flying Club is a sponsor of the Pilot’s breakfast held at Bay Bridge Airport before the flight to Tangier Island.
- The club is a non-profit group for pilots to share the cost of owning and flying an airplane.
- Pilot members buy a share of the plane (refundable?) and pay a modest monthly dues to cover insurance and other costs.
- Plane usage is $55/hour, which is much less than owning an airplane or renting from local flight schools.
- The plane is available for overnight and long trips, providing more flexibility than renting from local flight schools
- The CSP Flying Club owns a Tecnam Eaglet, which is a modern, two person aircraft.
Part of the club’s purpose is to share the joy of aviation with the local community in events such as the Tangier Island Holly Run.
For further information:

info@cspflyingclub.org
